
 
 

 

 

Disclosure notice: 

31 July 2020 

 

Transpower releases Q4 performance report. 

 

Transpower New Zealand today released its fourth quarter operational and financial performance 

results for the three months ended 30 June 2020. This report shows progress against Transpower’s 

Statement of Corporate Intent (SCI) targets.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Deborah Gray, Corporate Communications Manager on 04 590 7631 or 021 624 170. 


